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Acquisition Activity Likely To Stay Strong In 2016"
January 1, 2016 Chicago

Heather Delgado of the Chicago office was quoted in Modern
Healthcare's article, "Healthcare merger and acquisition activity likely to
stay strong in 2016," published on Jan. 1. In the article, Heather gave her
predictions for the M&A market in 2016.
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